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Docket No. 50-295
Docket No. 50-304

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Centlemen:

Thank you for your letter of August 19, 1980, regarding actions planned
in response to the Significant Appraisal Findings identified in our
letter of June 27, 1980. We will examine these actions and their effect

upon your health physics program during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,

. a ~

/ James G. Kepp
'

Director

cc: Mr. J. S. Abel, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

Mr. K. L. Craesser, Station
Superintendent -
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